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DURKAN - BLOODY SUNDAY FAMILIES FRUSTRATED AT 
DELAY OF SAVILLE REPORT COMPLETION
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SDLP Leader and Foyle MP Mark Durkan MLA said the news that the Saville Inquiry’s report into the 
events of Bloody Sunday will not be completed until late next year will be a source of great frustration to 
the victims’ families.  
 
 
 
The Inquiry had been due to deliver its completed report this autumn.  
 
 
 
Mr Durkan said: “It is particularly frustrating for the families to learn of this further delay in the completion 
of the Saville Report.  
 
 
 
“The last indication received had been that the report would be concluded by the end of this year or 
shortly afterwards.  
 
 
 
“Obviously Lord Saville has to give the weight and scale of the evidence involved diligent consideration. 
And the families and others who participated in the inquiry have confidence in him in that regard.  
 
 
 
“However, the report taking so long and the fears that it may be delayed further is a source of some 
anxiety and apprehension.”  
 
 
ENDS  
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